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Attendance — Every day matters; every minute 
counts  

Stebon’s magic number is 97. That’s because 
we’re aiming for 97% attendance this year.  

This week’s attendance was 95.49%. Come on 
Stebon! 

Congratulations to  
Beethoven with a 99.67% record. 

Congratulations from the Mayor of London 

The Mayor of London, Sadiq Khan, has sent 
the school a letter of congratulations and 

an invitation to join the Schools for Success 
programme.  

Schools for Success gives exceptional 
schools like Stebon the chance to share our 

story.  

Stebon has made fantastic progress with 
students that started behind their peers. 
Our students have made progress in the 

top six per cent of London schools.   

We have been invited to a special event to 
collect our certificate and celebrate this 

incredible achievement. 

Watch this space! 

 

Class Swap 

This year, Stebon’s class swap will happen 
on Wednesday 17th July 2019. Our pupils 

will spend the morning in their new 
classroom with their new class teacher.  

We will be trying something new this year. 

 We will be holding a meeting at 5pm, in the 
hall, to give parents the opportunity to 

meet their child’s new teacher.  

You will also get the chance to see your 
child’s new classroom.  

We are really looking forward to trialling 
this and hope to see you all there!  

NOT MUSH ROOM ON OUR PLATE 

Over the last month, our Nurture Group 
has been growing mushrooms! They grew 
to be huge, and we all shared a delicious 

mushroom pizza. 
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Reading Tutors at Stebon 

On Tuesday, Year 1 welcomed their reading 
tutors to school to celebrate their learning 

from this year. They had lots of fun 
meeting each other and sharing some 

food. We are vey grateful to the 
tutormate programme for their support 
reading with our children this year. A big 

thank you to the tutors who have given up 
their time each week and a big well done to 

the children who have worked hard to 
improve their reading skills! 

From a caterpillar to a butterfly 

Year 3 have been learning all 
about life cycles watching their 
very own caterpillars prepare to 

turn into butterflies.  

Year 6 
Zoolab 

Workshop  

Year 6 had a 
special visit 
from Zoolab 

this week. 
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Be Healthy Week 

Last week was Be Healthy Week, the children had lots of fun 
at Mile End Stadium competing against each other on Sports 
Day. Thank you for all the Parents who came to support the 
children. We also had a special visit from a GB athlete, ABA 
Boxing Champion Jonathan Kumuteo! Jonathan spoke to the 
children about his journey and ran workshops for Nursery to 

Year 6.  


